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Autumn Term - Newsletter 4 

Well done everyone in all classes for tackling the quizzes that we have done this 

week for our assessments, so well. Everyone has tried so hard! 

We enjoyed our MacMillan Coffee morning with a ‘twist’ today, and have seen some 
fantastic cupcake designs. The choices will be tough and winners from each class will 
be announced in next week’s newsletter along with (hopefully!) how much we been 
able to raise. Winners will also receive a ‘baking themed’ prize… Thank you to   

everyone who has been able to donate to this very important cause. 

Autumn is officially here and next week sees the beginning of October, which is also 
‘Walk to School’ month. This will be the theme of my online assembly on Monday- so 

keep up to date on Dojo for more on this! 

At the moment whilst things are still quite different to normal, ‘Word of the week’ 
won’t be returning but instead I’d like to leave you all with a positive thought at the 

end of each week… 

 

 

 

Happy Friday 

 

Mrs LDL. 

ATTENDANCE THIS TERM SO FAR 02/09/20— 24/09/2020 

Ash Class     98.6%   Beech Class    98.1% 

Sycamore Class   94.8%   Oak Class    94.6% 

Overall School Attendance 96.3% 
 

A big well done again to Ash Class! 
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                       STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

  

  

  Ash Class    

Here is the Ash Star of the Week. He has 
made himself and us very proud this week. 
He has been trying hard in phonics and has 
already made great progress in writing the 

new sounds he is learning.  

Beech Class 

Here is the Beech Star of the Week. He has 
made an excellent start in Beech class. He has 
an outstanding attitude to learning and is al-
ways listening, thinking and trying his best. 
We are particularly impressed with his phon-
ics and maths work, what a pleasure to have 

Oak Class    

Here is the Oak Star of the Week. For     
being a superb role-model to others with 
her attitude to learning and working hard to 

improve her resilience.  

Sycamore Class 

Here is the Sycamore Star of the Week. For 

becoming more independent in her learning. 
 



 

 

CHANGE OF MENU—

SCHOOL CENSUS DAY—

THURSDAY 1ST OCTOBER 

2020 

There will be a change of menu due to our school 

census day on the above date. 

Please see the new menu and jacket                      

potatoes will still be available. 

Please note that Chartwells are not providing 

Corn on the Cob but there will be corn           

available. 

Please pay in advance £2.32 on Parentpay. 

(Free to Reception—Year 2 and children in       

receipt of Free School Meals). 

 DIARY DATES 2020 

29th September Cornwall Cricket PE Training—Beech Class 

30th September Plymouth Argyle PE Training—PM Sycamore and Oak Class 

2nd October Single School Photographs 

Wk beginning 5th October Harvest Festival donations to school please 

7th October Plymouth Argyle PE Training—PM Sycamore and Oak Class 

14th October Plymouth Argyle PE Training—PM Sycamore and Oak Class 

19th-23rd October INSET DAYS 

26th—30th October HALF TERM 

SCHOOL DINNER DEBT ON PARENTPAY 

Our finance department has made a new payment item 

on Parentpay for parents/carers who have debt for 

school dinner prior to 1st    September. The payment item 

is called ‘Unpaid lunch money to 31.8.20’                 

Please can you check your accounts and ensure you pay in 

full. 

You can check your balance history on Parentpay by 

clicking onto your child’s account, transaction history,      

balance history. 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS THIS YEAR 

Unfortunately, due to Covid, this year we 

are not able to offer for younger siblings 

who do not currently attend school. 

Sorry for this, we know how nice it is to 

have photos with all the siblings            

together. 



 

 


